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Blaenau Gwent Youth Forum were invited to the prestigious GAVO 
Volunteering awards on the 25th of October 2022. The awards 
recognise people living within Blaenau Gwent who are nominated 
for their outstanding contribution towards the community.

The evening was hosted by Cllr Chris 
Smith and our Deputy Leader Helen 
Cunningham was also in attendance and 
presented an award on the evening. The 
Youth forum were nominated for their 
outstanding contribution to volunteering 
and representing Young People across 
Blaenau Gwent. Chloe Line (Youth Mayor), 
Mara Moruz (Deputy Youth Mayor) and 
Rhianna Lewis (UK Youth Parliament 
Member) represented the Youth Forum at 
the awards. 

I am sure you will agree that this is an 
outstanding achievement of The Blaenau 
Gwent Youth Forum for all of their passed and 
continued hard work to represent young people. 

What’s next - Keep watching!


